cruisin’ 1150 am

July 21, 1982

Bill Nittler
Box 1411
Rawlins, WY 82301

Dear Bill,

Thank you for acknowledging the reception of
Cruisin' 1150 KRZN. We are an 0ld Time Rock
& Roll radio station and judging by the
logging of our program in your letter, I would
say we are coming in pretty darn clear on
July 8, 1982.

It is a pleasure to get letters such as yours
that acknowledge receiving our radio signal.

Best wishes and lots of luck in the future.

Don Daniels
Program Director
KRZN Radio
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